
Miss Wimperis says...

Well done to our fabulous Year 6 who have

achieved 100% attendance this week! If you

have any school uniform that you no longer

need please donate it to Westwood’s Uniform

bank which is located at the main reception

area. 

If you need any school uniform, please help

yourself! 

               

Special Visitors in Nursery!

As part of their learning this half term

‘What lives in the garden?’ Nursery

had some special visitors. The children

were so brave holding and stroking

the animals. They learnt where the

animals live and what they like to eat.  
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Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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